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January 25, 2024
45th Session of the UPR Working Group
Review of Jordan

President,
Armenia warmly welcomes the delegation of the Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Armenia commends Jordan on its comprehensive approach in combating human trafficking, particularly the establishment of an Anti-Human Trafficking Crime Victims Fund.
In the spirit of constructive engagement, Armenia recommends Jordan:
· to further develop measures for monitoring the cases of domestic violence against children.
· to continue ensuring labor rights, including by enhancing the access of workers to competent authorities to submit any complaints or grievances against employers.
We wish the Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan a successful UPR review.
I thank you. 

image1.png




